Bulletin 9 — ECC 2013 — Boat stickers, Starting Procedure, ...
Issued 04> May 2013 in Palma de Mallorca

Dear ECC Skippers,

Welcome to Mallorca! We are glad that you are all here and finally made it. In this latest
news and advise Bulletin you find some important things to know and to do.

1. Placement of the Stickers (Boat No and AVEVA)

The boat No stickers (big ones) have to be placed at the bow on both sides.
Behind the Boat No the AVEVA stickers have to be placed (one each side).
The small boat No sticker has to be placed at the stern.

The third AVEVA sticker has to be placed at the stern, too.

IMPORTANT: Please clean the area where to place the stickers with sweet water, dry it and
then the stickers will be at their place the whole week.

2. Starting procedure

Between the starts of the two heats the starting procedure for the second heat (warning
signal) starts 5 min after the starting signal of Heat 1.

Be aware: In case of wind changes or other circumstances the time to the start of the
second heat can be postponed. Please note: Everything will be communicated via VHF!

3. Revised pages of Logbook

Please find in the skipper’s bag also the revised pages of the Logbook (VHF, phone numbers
and ratings) which were published on the website last Tuesday (still Version 1.2 of the
Logbook is valid)

4. Breakfast offer in Porto Colom

On Wednesday the HPC (location of the AVEVA party the night before and location of the
skipper’s meeting on Wednesday) offers breakfast for the ECC Crews which will cost e.g. 5
Euro for a “fast breakfast” or 8 Euro for an “English breakfast”. Please let us know: in the
Skipper’s meeting on Tuesday if your crew wants to have breakfast at the HPC.

5. Departure of Buses to Prize Giving Party

For those crews having their boat in the RCNP we will have an additional bus stop to bring
you to Finca Sa Font Seca (please see additional map or handout).

Best Regards

Inken and the ECC Organisation Committee 2013
(Commodore and Crew of Boat 34)
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